

Phone: 304-558-6000

866-767-8683

Visit us online:

www.wvsos.com

Secretary of State Bldg. 1, Suite 157-K 1900 Kanawha Blvd. East Charleston, WV 25305-0770

November 7, 2024

Bonnie Meyer Global Empowerment Mission 310 W. 20th Street Suite 300 Kansas City, MO 64108

Dear Bonnie:

I am pleased to inform you that the registration statement, fifty dollar (\$50) registration fee, and supporting documents to renew the registration for Global Empowerment Mission as a charitable organization have been received and filed in my office, and are now a matter of public record.

Please keep in mind that a renewal registration will need to be received on or before August 31, 2025, and that all documents required to complete the charitable registration should be received by the expiration date. If, by chance, all documents are not received, we will send you a friendly reminder and may review a brief extension period as a matter of courtesy. However, if you are aware that you will require additional time, you must request an extension, which is a one time only, nonrenewable, 90-day extension. Unfortunately, without this request, the law requires a twenty-five dollar (\$25) late filing fee for each month or part of a month thereof.

In addition, the acceptance of your application for registration does not imply endorsement, nor waive the authority of this office to monitor the operation of your charitable organization, your solicitation materials, or your professional fund-raising counsel or solicitor.

Congratulations to your entire organization on the renewal of your registration. Please know that the Secretary of State's office is truly the "People's Office" and that we are here to assist you at any time for any reason.

Sincerely,

Mac Warner

Secretary Of State